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December 14th, 1923.

President Walter Hurray, 
University of Saskatchewan, 
Saskatoon, Sask.

Dear Sir:-

The Principal has asked me 

thank you for your letter 
reference to the O.T.C. 

University Calendar

to acknowledge and to 
of December 8th with 
work, and the copy of the 
you so kindly sent him.

Yours faithfully.

f

Principal's Secretary.

____________________
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